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density buildings is a step in the wrong direction, especially when it comes
to long-term livability and climate resilience. This is amplified given the
proposed build's proximity to the adjacent conservation area.

I get that the city needs to grow and that housing is a real issue. But growth needs to make
sense for the area it’s happening in—and this proposal doesn’t. I’m asking the City to
reconsider or significantly scale it back in a way that respects the neighbourhood and the
people who call it home.

Please add my comments to the formal record, and keep me updated on any future meetings or
decisions around this development.

Thank you,

Foster Kwon
Resident of Pinevalley Estates




